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GROCERY DISTRIBUTION

We are currently delivering grocery and toiletry bags to approximately 200
households per month. At a cost of about $10 USD each they are currently
receiving 3 lbs. Flour, 8 lbs. Cornmeal, 3 lbs. Sugar, 3 lbs. Rice, Roll of Toilet
Paper, Bar of Soap, Powdered Milk, Tin Mackerel, Tin Corned Beef, Bag of
Crackers, and a gospel tract and contact information for any questions,
counseling or prayer needs. Our team is working to enlarge the bags and extend

the list of items received. Baby and Infant formula will also be added for those
specific households.
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DISCIPLESHIP

Currently FFMI Missionaries are developing a discipleship program that is
biblically sound and culturally conducive to Jamaica. Such program will be
utilized in a one-on-one association, as well as in group settings.

Monthly, we host an Evangelistic Men’s luncheon in Bogue, where we share with
them some incredible Caribbean food, but more importantly the the goodness of
God’s love.

In addition, FFMI has been invited to visit Emmanuel’s House and Noah’s Ark,
two boys’ homes located in Portobello and Falmouth with the intention of
implementing our discipleship program for boys up to the age of 19.

PASTORAL CARE

There are at least six Pastors currently without a home. Even in this condition
they continue to be faithful shepherds. It is our desire to assure that they have a
safe and secure place to call home.

HARVEST HOUSE VILLA

Harvest House Villa, a property in Montego Bay Jamaica, is undergoing repairs in
effort to host large foreign mission groups as well as pastoral retreats. Once
complete, parties of 20-25 persons will be accommodated. FFMI utilizes this villa
to create an experience intended to be part mission trip and part Caribbean
vacation.

CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

Derval is a physically handicapped gentleman whose home is in disrepair.
FFMI will be using this opportunity to share Christ’s love and truth while
helping Derval to repair his home.

Michael Sinclair is also on the construction list. He is currently homeless,
although he works a full-time job as janitor and landscaper. Michael has
secured a piece of land and FFMI missionaries are working on plans to erect a
future home for him.
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NATE MARTIN

FFMI Founding Member and Missions Director

Nathan “Nate” Martin has felt the calling on his life
from an early age, stemming from his grandfather Dr.
Donald A. Wood, a pastor and theologian of over 40
years. Nate is the founding member and Missions
Director for Faithful Few Ministries International. Nate
holds a certificate in Biblical Studies from Liberty
University and aspires daily to continue his life-long
journey of studying God’s inspired Word. Nate and his
wife Kate, a Marketing Director with an international
insurance corporation, live in Montego Bay, Jamaica
with their newborn son, Timothy, and beloved dog
Bella. They enjoy sharing the love and truth of Jesus
Christ and all that island life has to offer.

A FATHER & HIS
SONS

FFMI is currently helping a
single father, Nigel and his two
sons, Nigel Jr. and Demar, to
construct a new home in efforts
to relocate them to a more safe
and sustainable community.

T
HOW CAN YOU PARTNER WITH FFMI?

Please visit www.faithfulfewministry.org to help bless these families.

If you have any questions about FFMI, you can email us at
info@faithfulfewministry.org
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